
 

Entering Grade 6 

Summer 2020  

Virtual Math Camp 

 
All students entering Garfield Middle School in the 

 Fall 2020 are required to participate in weekly activities beginning the 
week of July 13th through September 1! 

 
Students will be provided with a series of short videos, which can be 

viewed on a laptop, phone, or other device. Each weekly topic will reinforce 
and introduce math vocabulary and concepts.  

An accompanying form must be completed each week after watching the 
videos and games to gain credit. 

Virtual Math Camp should only take approximately  
40 minutes each week. 

 
Participation is required and students will receive credit for completion!  

Videos and communication will be sent directly to students 
via Microsoft Teams 

 
Summer Math Topics 

Decimals 
Fractions 

Order of Operations 
Two-Dimensional Shapes 

 

Three-Dimensional Shapes 
Statistics 

Probability 
Integers 

 

 
 

Contacts 
Ms. Martha Gaboury 
mgaboury@gboe.org 

 

Ms. Christina Jankuloski 
cjankuloski@gboe.org 

 

 


